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State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

WISCONSIN ------
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
William H. Smith, Regional 
Director 

September 28, 1998 

Steve Rusnak 
Steve's Corner Bar 
200 Main St. 
Butternut, WI 54514 

Subject: Steve's Corner Bar, 200 Main St., Butternut, WI 

Dear Mr. Rusnak: 

Northern Region Headquarters 
107 Sutliff Ave. 

Rhinelander, Wisconsin 54501 
Telephone 715-365-8900 

FAX 715-365-8932 
TDD 715-365-8957 

On Sept. 23, 1998, the Department of Natural Resources- Remediation and Redevelopment 
Program was notified by Travis Peterson of Agenda Inernational that evidence of 

· contamination was discovered at the above referenced property. 

The Department appreciates your prompt notice of the potential release.. When you receive 
laboratory results that document whether or not there is hazardous substance contamination 
on the property, please send the results to the Department as soon as possible. The 
laboratory results should be suinmarized in a table with the data confirming the release 
highlighted and should be followed by a "Tank Closure Site Assessment Report". Send this 
and all further correspondence to: Janet Kazda, Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources, 107 Sutliff Ave, Rhinelander, WI 54501. 

Upon our review of the additional information that has been requested, we will notify you of 
any further actions that may be required by sec. 292.11, Stats. (the spill statute) and cbs. 
NR 700-728, Wisconsin Administrative Code. 

If you have any questions , please call Danielle Lancour at (715) 365-8986. 

Danielle Lancour 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: file 
Travis Peterson, Agenda International, 2130 South 17th St., Sheboygen, WI 53012 

Quality Natural Resources Management 
Through Excellent Customer Service 


